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From: Michelle Barker
To: Vicky Cushman
Subject: Gillies Playground Funding
Date: October 29, 2019 11:06:12 AM

Hi Vicky,

Thanks again for your call yesterday.
I just wanted to confirm the name for cheque being made. The bank account is under the name ‘Gillies Park
Redevelopment Association’. I think my application may have said playground in the name?

If you could confirm the names are the same or make that change, that would be great.

Thanks again for all your assistance with this.

Have a great day,

Michelle Barker
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